From: Viv Saunders

Sent: March 22, 2021 9:12 AM

To: DL - Council Only <dlcouncilonly@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Secondary Units re parking

Please reconsider the proposed boundaries of no parking space required within certain specified land boundaries.

The potential requirement to increase non permeable surfaces outside of the downtown core, or insist that onsite vehicle parking be provided that could result in a decrease in our tree canopy, in my opinion, doesn't align with other City goals.

Please consider including locations outside the core that are for example a certain distance to a HSR transit stop and/or an anchor institution such as Mohawk College in Stoney Creek .

Thank you

**Viv Saunders**